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ANNOUNCEMENT 

Building Standards will begin permitting 

6 storey wood frame construction 
in early 2016 when the 2015 National Building 

Code of Canada (NBC) is formally printed. 
 

Building permit applications for 6 storey wood 
frame construction will be accepted in 

Saskatoon through the Building Standards 
Alternative Solution Process, supported by the 

2015 NBC framework, in advance of anticipated 
adoption by the Province of Saskatchewan in 

mid-2017. 

___________________________________ 

If you require further information on the topic, please contact 
the commercial section of Building Standards at (306) 975-
7639. Alternatively, in the following weeks, you may refer to 

the City of Saskatoon website at the following location to 
receive updates. 

 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/services-residents/building-

renovations-permits/building-standards-announcements 
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